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CEPF/DC23/1 
Critical Ecosystem Partnership Fund 

 
Twenty-Third Meeting of the Donor Council 

Jackson Hole, Wyoming, USA 
 

25 June 2013 
 

1 pm – 3 pm CDT 
 

 
Preliminary List of Attendees 

 
Donor Council Members 
 
Jean-Michel Severino, Chairman CEPF Donor Council 
 
Jean-Yves Grossclaude, Director of Operations  l’Agence Française de  
 Développement 
 
Peter Seligmann, CEO and Chairman  Conservation International 
 
Karl Falkenberg, Director General for Environment European Commission 
 
Gustavo Fonseca, Team Leader – Natural Resources  Global Environment Facility 

on behalf of Naoko Ishii,  
CEO and Chairperson  

 
Ren Ito, Advisor, Office of the Executive Director, Japan  Government of Japan 

on behalf of Ryusuke	
  Nakayama, Director, Development Issues 
International Bureau Ministry of Finance, Japan 

      
Jørgen Thomsen, Director, Conservation and  MacArthur Foundation 
Sustainable Development, 
 on behalf of Robert Gallucci, President 
 
Juergen Voegele, Director Agriculture and Environmental  The World Bank 
Services 
 on behalf of Rachel Kyte, Vice President Sustainable  
 Development 
 
Staff 
 
CEPF 
Patricia Zurita, Executive Director 
John De Wet, Vice President, Finance and Operations 
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Nina Marshall, Managing Director 
Jack Tordoff, Grant Director East Melanesia Islands 
Pierre Carret, Technical Advisor 
 
Conservation International 
Niels Crone, Chief Operating Officer 
Jennifer Morris, Executive Vice President, Ecosystem Finance and Markets 
 
European Commission 
Cristiana Pasca Palmer, Head of Unit, Climate Change, Environment, Natural Resources, Water 

(DEVCO) 
 
Global Environment Facility 
Yoko Watanabe, Sr. Biodiversity Specialist 
 
Government of Japan 
Rikiya Konishi, Assistant Director, Global Biodiversity Strategy Office, Nature Conservation 

Bureau, Ministry of the Environment 
 
World Bank 
Valerie Hickey, Team Task Leader 

Guests 

James D. Wolfensohn, former chairman of the CEPF Donor Council 


